
TOCC Public Services Committee
Agenda

      May 10, 2018
 

       This meeting is open to all Town residents

B-CC Rescue Squad presented at our April meeting. BCCRS will stay in touch with the
Town and PSC on upcoming items of mutual interest

 Joe Cutro will issue findings on the signage/safety at Meadow & E-W Hwy and on 
recommended modifications to the Town’s speed bump policy

 Recommendation for new Town wide traffic study – PSC recommendation to “hold” on 
any study until utility construction has been completed in 2019

Rosemary & Connecticut – PM rush hour traffic – Future study

PSC to follow up with Todd on safety recommendation(s) at Leland & East

       Consider speed bump on East between Stanford & Walsh after Cutro improvements 
implemented and after moratorium

        Speed bump moratorium implemented; PSC to make recommendation to Council by 
end of April. PSC discussion this meeting

        Neighborhood Watch Program – The PSC is recommending that the NWP be 
suspended due to lack of volunteers. NWP signage to remain in place. PSC Chair to thank 
those individuals who volunteered
    

       Discussion of temporary bike trail thru the Town – PSC recommendation to keep free 
access to all Town streets

       Purple Line & Lynn Drive underpass; E-W Hwy safety (Council/PLMC ongoing)

 B-CC CAT (Community Advisor Team) – Purple Line

       Next Meeting – June 14, 2018

Adjourn






